Lester B. Pearson High School
September 8, 2015
Welcome to Grade 9 Extended French.  

I am looking forward to an enjoyable semester with a new group of Grade 9 students.  I have found that most students do better when their parents are aware of what they are doing in class.  Therefore, I would like to set up an email list with emails for the parents of my Grade 9 French classes in order to keep you up to date with what we are working on.  In this way, you will be more in the loop and will be able remind your children of upcoming tests and assignments and encourage them to come for extra help if they need it.

If you would like to be included in these emails, please complete the information below and return it to me by Monday, September 14, 2015 and I will send a test email that week to make sure it is working.  If you are not interested in receiving these emails, please indicate your preference below and return it to me.

If at any time you need to get in touch with me please do not hesitate to send me an email (smithfishek@hdsb.ca) .

Looking forward to a successful semester,

Mme Smith Fisher




CHILD’S NAME: ____________________________





Best phone # and time to reach you: ________________________________





□ I/we would NOT like to be included in the email list


□ I/we would like to be included in the email list


Parent/guardian name(s): ________________________________________


Email address(es) you would like me to use (Please print CLEARLY):


		  ___________________________________________


		  ___________________________________________





Signature: ________________________








